
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Maia Parkin, Communications Intern 
 
At Denver Public Schools Foundation, we believe that our city is strengthened by every student 
who graduates ready to lead a successful life. At the DPS Foundation, we invest in accelerating 
progress, we connect the community to our classrooms, and we inspire confidence in the 
promise of public education. 
 

Maia Parkin is the Communications Intern for the Denver Public Schools Foundation, 
having joined the team in August 2023. In this role, Maia hopes to support the community 
mission of the DPS Foundation. As the communications intern, Maia helps build upon DPS 
Foundation’s social media strategy and works to implement new channels. She serves as an 
ambassador for the foundation and supports students, educators, and parents by 
amplifying their voices. 
 
Maia is a senior at the University of Colorado Boulder studying English, political science, and 
education. She has worked as a practicum teacher in Boulder Valley School District for almost 
two years and is excited to bring her experience in classrooms to an education focused 
nonprofit organization. Maia has led projects in CU’s School of Education to bring diversity, 
equity, and inclusion to its forefront, including advocating for a wider support network for pre-
service teachers locally and through the Colorado state government. She is thrilled to join a 
team that amplifies DPS teachers, families, and student voices.  
 
We know that when our students thrive, our city thrives. I believe in the mission of the 
DPS Foundation because every child deserves a quality education that is able to make space for 
big dreams, community involvement, and steadfast support. 
 


